
From: Laura Hauer
To: FiduciaryRuleExamination - EBSA
Subject: RIN 1210–AB82 Protect retirees: Fully implement and enforce the fiduciary rule
Date: Friday, July 21, 2017 3:38:10 PM

Department of Labor,

I urge the Department of Labor to protect working people and retirees by fully implementing
and enforcing the current fiduciary rule. 
There is no good reason whatsoever to not protect hard working Americans trying to save for
retirement in this way. Brokers and brokerage houses will be just fine financially without having
their own private incentives and conflicts of interest squeezing every last drop of money out of
their clients, who are NOT all doing fine financially. Every penny will count in retirement.
Please make the ethical choice and keep the current rule in place.
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